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Head Teacher’s Remarks 

 We have had an amazing Sports Week! It was lovely to welcome so many par-

ents to Sports Day on Monday. Despite the extraordinarily warm weather the children 

were shaded in their House gazebos, everyone stayed hydrated and as cool as possi-

ble, and the events all ran smoothly. For the first time in memory, KS1 ended with a 

tie between Tower and Windmill; and KS2 was won by Orchard. Congratulations to all 

the children, and thanks to the staff and PTA for such a lovely day. 

 On Tuesday the children took part in the sponsored fitness circuit with Luke De-

lahunty. They were very interested to meet him and to hear about his journey from 

injury to sportsman. His visit was not only inspiring physically, it also opened horizons 

around alternative ability. MK dons were also in and Tower won the house football 

tournament. 

 Wednesday saw the finals of a number of challenges which the children had 

been participating in across the week. Winners will be published next week. It was 

also the Talent Competition at lunchtime. Congratulations to Verity and Constance - 

our winners in a very strong field. 

 Yesterday and today the children (and staff) have been learning to play korfball. 

This is a new sport to us all, but one which we hope to take forward into next year as 

all the children have really enjoyed playing it. 

 Thank you for all your donations today – the children are all looking very sporty! 

The PTA have received some wonderful donations for the Village Fete on 1st July – 

just a week away! 

 I would also like to thank all those parents who were able to visit the Open Gar-

den event last Friday. The strawberries were delicious and the children who did the 

tours were complimented on their knowledge and enthusiasm. It was also good for 

the children to officially thank the PTA for the adventure equipment. 

 We have received 30 complimentary tickets for children to gain entry to the 

Bucks County Show in August. If you would like to take your child, then please ask for 

one at the office from Monday morning. This will be first come, first served basis, with 

one free ticket per family please.  

 Y2 are looking forward to their visit to Waddesdon Manor on Tuesday next 

week. Then on Wednesday they have a very special afternoon as they will be spend-

ing some time with their new class teacher for September. Miss Gilman is sadly unable 

to be with us for transfer day in July, so is coming to meet the children next week. 

 Please could I remind everyone to make every effort to remember the things the 

children need for their school day. Whilst we do understand that occasionally things 

may be forgotten we have an ever increasing number of items being brought in late to 

then be distributed to the children. This not only disrupts the learning, it also takes a 

lot of time for the office staff. Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Mrs K. Tamlyn 

Head Teacher 

Friday, 23 June 2017 



Congratulations to our special stars this week who are: 

 

from YR: -  Daisy Redding and Edie Spencer 

from Y1:  -  Toby Boyes and Thomas Brooke 

from Y2:  -  Olivia Cleland and Oliver Ireson 

from Y3:  -   William Ireson and Libby Ollernshaw 

from Y4:  -  Ava Maxwell and Hollie Scott 

from Y5:  -  Maisey Beighton and Adam Boyes 

from Y6:  -  Griff Collins, Alex Humble, Luke Manlow and Jake Russon 

 

We are celebrating our Special Stars this year by each child having a gold star badge to wear during the fol-

lowing week. These badges should be worn with pride, and returned to their class teacher on the Friday 

morning ready to be given to the next child. Thank you for your help and support with this. 
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Next Week’s Reminders 

Monday  -  Year 6 SRE presentation for parents to view @ 3.30pm 

Tuesday  -  Year 5 SRE presentation for parents to view @ 3.30pm 

              -  Year 2 Visit to Waddesdon Manor 

Attention Year 6 Parents  

 

Sadly the end of the year is rapidly approaching and as is the custom at this time, we are planning our leav-

er’s assembly. With this in mind can we please ask for your help? We would love to produce a montage of 

photographs representing Year 6’s school career at Cheddington. If you have any photos that we could in-

clude can you please send them in with your child on a memory stick which is in a sealed, named envelope. 

We should be able to return the memory stick within a couple of days.  

Many thanks, 

 

Mr Hickey & Mrs Webber 

Year 6 Leaver’s Photographs 

Year 6 children are bringing home their proof photograph today. These can be ordered on line or you can 

complete the envelope and return it to the school office by Monday, 3rd July. Please note that if you go 

online, there are various other options for you to look at and purchase. Thank you 



Cheddington Combined School 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Re. Key Stage 2: “Dream On”  

 

 Key Stage 2 pupils would like to invite you to one of the following performances: 

 

 Friday, 7th July at 1.45pm Dress Rehearsal 

 Monday, 10th July at  6.00pm 

 Tuesday, 11th July at 6.00pm     

 

Programmes may be ordered now, priced at £2, and will be sent home as soon as they are printed. 

 

Unfortunately, seating is limited, and it is therefore in your interest to reserve tickets as early as possible. Or-

ders are limited to two programmes per family and these will be issued on a non-refundable basis.  Addi-

tional programmes will be offered subject to availability following the first allocation. These will be issued on a 

first come first served basis, again limited to two per family. Keep your eyes on the Newsletter for the release 

date. Due to everyone’s excellent co-operation, we have been able to honour almost all requests for pro-

grammes over the past few years. 

 

In order to allow our children to concentrate and perform to their best, we are sorry that children under 

school age are not admitted to performances. All pupils and Pre-school will have had an opportunity to watch 

the Play in school. 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 Mrs. K. Tamlyn 

 

 Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

To: Mrs Hamper (in a sealed envelope, please) 

I would like to order 1 / 2 programmes for “Dream On”   

and enclose £2 / £4.   (please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: ………………………………….…………………… Class: …….... (eldest child in Key Stage 2) 
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PERFORMANCE Max.total of 2 

Friday,        7.07.17 at 1.45pm 

 

  

Monday,   10.07.17 at 6.00pm 

 

  

Tuesday,  11.07.17 at 6.00pm 
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Ice-Cream!!  

Don’t forget we are selling Ice-cream every Friday afternoon until the end of term.  50p each!!  

Raffle Tickets 

 

Last week the children all brought home some raffle tickets for the forthcoming Cheddington 

Village Summer Fete.  

 

 It costs £1 per ticket with a variety of prizes to be won!! 

Please return your tickets and money to the school office in an envelope clearly marked:  ‘PTA Raffle’.  

Please also return any unused tickets.  Alternatively if you require more, then please contact us: chedding-

tonpta@gmail.com  

The draw will take place on 1st July at The Village Green, Cheddington  

Cheddington Village Fete 

The Village fete is on Saturday 1st July on the Village Green between 2pm & 5pm.  

Once again we will have the traditional stalls, ice cream, Pimms & lemonade, fun for all the family.  Please 

keep the date free and support Cheddington School, St Giles Church and the Scouts. 

We would also appreciate any assistance you can offer. If you think you can help in any way, assisting with 

set up, clearing away, or helping on a stall, then please email us at: cheddingtonpta@gmail.com 

Date for your diary:  

Friday 14th July  - KS1 & KS2 discos 

mailto:cheddingtonpta@gmail.com
mailto:cheddingtonpta@gmail.com
mailto:cheddingtonpta@gmail.com

